
Cuba's considerations on the 2nd-order draft Strategy of IHP-IX 

 

The program presented is comprehensive, very well elaborated and reflects the 

demands of these times and the coming ones in terms of Integrated Water 

Resources Management by Watershed, education, science and innovation, in the 

scenarios of the ODS, the 2030 development plan and the new education 

programs. 

However, there are the following considerations: 

1. Among the alternatives of title we selected the second one changing the 

word Living for development. 

2. In the first paragraph of the Preamble, we consider replacing the word 

undertaking by programme. 

These changes represent the essence of the rest of the document, which is in 

line with the work implemented in Cuba on the subject, so technically we consider 

it as appropriate. 

 

 


